
September 18, 2014 
 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 

1900 SW Fourth Ave 

Portland, Oregon 97201-5380 

Re: Request PSC Hearing Extension 

The Bridlemile Neighborhood Association is requesting and extension to the PSC hearings.  This 
was voted on by BNA unamously to support the Multnomah NA and SWNI, and SWNI land use 
committee decision to requests extension of PSC Hearings.  We request that the Bureau of 
Planning and Sustainability provide the details for the new mixed-use zoning designations and 
the new campus institutional zoning and that Planning and Sustainability Commission. We 
request that the Comprehensive Plan or that the record of the hearings left open for at least 90 
days following the release of the provisions of these definitions to give the Neighborhood a 
chance to understand the impact of the definitions and time to respond. 

This process of these changes need to be defined to determine the impact on the 
neighborhood. This needs to be done before the PSC ends its hearing on the Comprehensive 
Plan with ample time for the citizens and neighborhood to understand the changes and 
respond. 

Thank you, 

Bridlemile Neighborhood Association  

Land Use Chair 

Claire Coleman-Evans 

6260 SW Hamilton Way Portland Oregon 97221 
Claire Coleman-Evans <eclaire27@comcast.net> 


